PUBLIC NOTICE UNDER SECTION 121(2) OF THE
CHARITIES ACT 2011

The Trustees of the Centenary Memorial Sunday School Trust
(registered charity number 234422) hereby give notice that they
propose to dispose of the property known as: Centenary Hall,
Cottington Street, London, SE11 4RZ by way of sale of the freehold
with the professional assistance of Stanley Hicks, Chartered
Surveyors who have provided to the trustees advice as required by
sections 117-121 of the Charities Act 2011. The property to be
disposed of is held on designated charitable trusts for use as a
Sunday School or for other religious purposes.
The Trustees propose to apply to the Charity Commission for
England and Wales for an Order establishing a Scheme with respect
to the proceeds of sale permitting them to invest such proceeds for
the purposes of enhancing facilities for Christian Education within
walking distance of Cottington Street and within the Parish of North
Lambeth.
Any member of the public or interested party wishing to make
representations on the proposed disposal and the intended Scheme
is invited do so by Ist February 2019. Representations should be
made to Esther Ketskemety, Secretary to the Trustees, as follows:
By post to: Esther Ketskemety, Centenary Hall, Cottington Street,
London, SE11 4RZ; or
By email to: esther. CMSST(@gmail.com
For the Trustees
Michael Barrott
Chairman
14 January 2019




